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3rd:  Fire Drill



10th:  Student Voice

"Today's Pain,
Tomorrow's Hope"



17th:  Last Day of Classes

Before Winter Break



Winter Break will  begin
on December 20th.



School is  back in session
on Tuesday,  January 4th,

2022

DECEMBER 2021

A Friendly Reminder
Student Absenteeism:
Please contact the school whenever your child is  absent.
Homework requests can be made by emailing the teacher
directly.  Staff  contact information can be found on our
website.   

Students Leaving the School:
Any student who needs to leave school for an appointment or
needs to go home is required to sign out at the office.  A
parent/guardian must contact the school before the child is
permitted to sign out by either sending a note or call ing the
school.

Happy Holidays

We would l ike to wish all  students,
staff ,  and their families a restful
and rejuvenating winter break.  

Stay safe during the holiday season
and we look forward to seeing you
all  in the New Year,  2022!

Life Touch Studios will  be at
MEMSS on January 31st  for

school photo retakes.  
Please mark this on your

calendar!

PICTURE
RETAKES
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IMPORTANT 
CONTACTS

HOW CAN YOU STAY SAFE AT MEMSS?

A Daily Health Check should be
completed for all  students and
staff  entering our school.  This can
be found at this l ink.

If  you are sick,  stay home. If  you
get sick while at school parents
will  be contacted and students will
have a separate and supervised
area to wait .

Non-Medical masks are mandatory
while inside the school.



Principal ’s  Email :

christine.byrd@cmsd.bc.ca
 

Vice-Principal ’s  Email :
stacey.rodrigues@cmsd.bc.ca

  
Parent Advisory Committee:

memsspac@gmail .com



Communicable Disease
Prevention Plan

Student Voice
TAKING PLACE DECEMBER 10TH

Student Voice sessions give
students in our school the
opportunity to learn and
collaborate with others within our
learning community.  

The focus for this session is :
"Today's Pain,  Tomorrow's Hope"
based off  of the discussion that
took place in October around Truth
and Reconcil iation and the
continuous learning that we are
doing as a school community.  

We are looking forward to
expanding our knowledge and
growing as a school community
with the help of our Haisla
community.  

Moments at MEMSS
Looking Back at November

Some projects that we're
working on around the

school! 

A BIG thank you to 
Ms. Sutherland's
class who helped

with the
Remembrance Day

Ceremony!

The Season has ended for
cross country running,
boys soccer, and junior

girls volleyball. 
Congrats for a great

season! 
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